
 

 

  

  

                                                                                    May 2017                                    

Dear Pastor and Church Family,                                      

Thank you  so much for your prayers and faithful support.   We know that 
prayer works and have seen God  answer many of our prayers.  A     
special thank you to all the pastors that have allowed us to present our 
ministry.  Each church has been such a blessing to us and we thank God 
continually for each one. 

Since our last update, we have been in 26 churches in Texas and        
Oklahoma.  We have met many wonderful brothers and sisters in Christ 
and have been blessed by every church we have visited.  We attended a 
great missions conference at Triumph Baptist Church in Fort Worth that 
was especially an encouragement to both Ginger and me. We were also 
able to attend the God Save America Conference in Amarillo. TX.  What 
a blessing it was to be in this conference! The messages were “spot on” 
and just what we needed.  We were blessed to get to know Pastor   
Chadwick and his dear wife and the people of Central Baptist Church.  

Lately the Lord has been bringing to my mind the verses found in     
Proverbs 3:5-6, which say, “Trust in the Lord with all thine heart; and lean 
not unto thine own understanding. In all thy ways acknowledge him, and 
he shall direct thy paths.”  For a while, we have been on part-time       
deputation, as we seek to raise both prayer and financial support for the 
work the Lord has led us to do.  We have been very busy during this 
time,  helping other churches in the area and traveling to meetings and 
visiting churches every weekend.  Having a job has been beneficial, but 
at the same time has limited us in moving forward.  We have been       
anticipating the end dates of our employment for some time, and finally 
that time has come.  I left my job of 13 years on April 28

th
, and Ginger left 

her job as well.   We were hoping to have much more support coming in 
by this time, nevertheless we are going forward and placing ourselves 
fully in Gods basket. We are a little nervous, but excited at the same 
time.  We are confident that God has called us to this ministry and know 
God will provide for us as we do His will .  Please  pray for us as we   
continue to schedule meetings and seek support.  

Our first full time deputation journey began this past Friday as we left for 
a three month trip.  We will be returning  to Texas for meetings toward 
the end of July. We are thankful that the Lord has blessed us with a full 
schedule and are looking forward to seeing God work in a mighty way. 

For His Glory, 

Todd and Ginger Steele 
 

Todd and Ginger Steele 

Sending Church:   

Trinity Baptist Church   

2212 N. Davis Dr.         

Arlington, Texas 76012    

817-460-7940 

 

Contact Information:   

    7-s Ministries     

Steele.7sministries 
@outlook.com   

www.7sministries.org    
817-298-4031 

 Growth of our financial 

support 

 A 3/4 ton pick up truck 

to pull our travel trailer 

 Wisdom and guidance 

as we continue to 

schedule meetings 

 Protection and health as 

we travel 

 That we may be a   

blessing to others and a 

faithful witness for Christ 

as we travel 


